

Chase Terrace Academy
Bridge Cross Road
Burntwood
WS7 2DB
E: office@chaseterraceacademy.co.uk
W: www.chaseterraceacademy.co.uk
T: 01543 682286

22 March '22

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

Transfer of Chase Terrace Academy (CTA) from Stephen Sutton MAT (SSMAT) to John Taylor MAT (JTMAT)

We are writing to update you that, following a period of delay that was beyond our control (and also beyond the control of JTMAT), we are pleased to report that we are now expecting the transfer of Chase Terrace Academy, from Stephen Sutton MAT to John Taylor MAT, to occur on 1 April 2022. As detailed in previous communications, we believe that this will be a positive step for the school and this view is shared by the Trust Board and Chief Executive of JTMAT, who welcome CTA into their family of schools.

We would like to thank everyone who has supported SSMAT in its creation and operation and wish everyone success going forwards.

Sincerely:

Richard Williams
Chair of SSMAT Trust Board

Stuart Jones
Executive Headteacher

bi Evans.

Di Evans Chair of Governing Body

Nicola Mason Head of School

NIM